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Welcome to OMS

Dear Mustang Families,

Oologah is rich in a tradition of excellence and we take pride in continuing to be part of the
“Long Blue Line”.  As we experience this year, our focus will be on strengthening the culture of
our school community.  We believe that our core values should be the catalyst to all of our
successes and the words we live by.

At OMS, we believe that we are better together and should support one another in successes
and failures.  We will strive to help every child feel welcomed, connected, and part of our
Mustang Family.

With each new day, we will focus on Be Your Best. We will make every effort to be our best in
our actions as well as encourage students to do the same.  We will continue to keep academic
and individual student growth as our highest priorities.  The possibilities for growth are endless
when students feel empowered and confident in their ability to take on new challenges.

It is truly a privilege to be part of a place where parents, teachers, and students care for each
other and strive to build positive relationships that support academic, social, and emotional
growth.

As always, I look forward to an amazing year at Oologah Middle School!  Our doors are always
open to assist you and we value your input.

Sincerely,
Kelli Dixon
OMS Principal
918-443-6000, ext. 6161
kelli.dixon@oologah.k12.ok.us


